From: I

To: Peter Cooper (VPA); Samuel Duff (VPA); Laurie Mitchell (VPA)

Cc: mitchell.advocacy@mitchellshire.vic.gov.au; richard.wynne@parliament.vic.gov.au;
jaclyn.symes@parliament.vic.gov.au

Subject: Amendment C158 - Beveridge North West PSP

Date: Thursday, 16 December 2021 10:38:21 PM

Hello,

As residents of Wallan who have lived here for over 10 years, we are very worried about the
recent notification the VPA has decided to go ahead with the Beveridge/Wallan quarry.

My family and | are very concerned how this will impact our lives here in Wallan.
We don’t understand how it makes sense to build a quarry in a very busy residential town/area.

Other than the dust and noise, we are very concerned about the increase in traffic this will
create.

It already takes a very long time to get home once we leave the Hume Freeway via the Wallan
exit.

Wallan has grown so big so quickly with many more people choosing to move to this beautiful
and peaceful town.

The roads in and out of Wallan can’t cope with all the extra traffic this has created, now the VPA
decision regarding the quarry, will make traffic congestion so much worse.

There must be other options for the quarry to be built elsewhere, away from established
residential properties.

Please reconsider your decision and STOP the Quarry in Beveridge/Wallan

We love living here away from busy city noise, traffic and construction.

Regards

Lawler Family

Pam Lawler
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